Travelcade provided 58 with instruction

The Halton Hills Swim Team hosted a swim meet on

Sunday, March 2, at the Georgetown Indoor Pool. The swimmers all did well and are looking forward to the

Golden Agers nearing end of season play

With the season nearing an end in less than a few weeks, and the playoffs right around the corner, the Golden Age Bowlers are gearing up with some big scores to make sure they get the best final team positions.

The post season play will split the 11 teams into two groups, top and bottomhalves, with the winner of each meeting head-on for the final championship. The point spread between the first and last teams is 40 points with none of the individual teams being more than seven points away from the next. That is why each game from here on in will be doubly important.

The teams on which Anne Nicholson, Kay Brotchie, Barbara Revce, Del Wallace and Dune MacMillan are on, were the big winners this

Nicholson had a good day Friday as she topped the other ladies in three of the four classes, just losing out to Revee in the high triple with handicap. Her first win in individual scoring play was over Brotchie in the high single flat where she recorded a 260-198 victory. Again in the high single with handicap these same two met with a similar result. Nicholson won-

but only by six points, 260-254.

Reyce challenged Nicholson in the high triple flat but lost by 139 points, 656-517. Reyce got her revenge by beating Nicholson 691-656 in the high triple with handicap,

Wallace and MacMillan had the hot hands on the men's side. They split the four classes equally. Wallace took the flats and MacMillan

took the handicaps. In high single-flat play, Norm Smith missed tieing Wallace by six points, going down 226-220. MacMillan quelled Wallace and Cyril Brandford, who tied, 255-252 in the high single with handicap. Wallace came back to howl over Grant Real 615-551 in the high triple flat. MacMillan and Wallace tangled again in the high

SALES & SERVICE

877-9794

TOSHIBA QUASAR

All New Colour Sets feature Jé Months

Warranty or more Serving Georgetown, Acton and surrounding area. MOORE PARK PLAZA

Simon Fraser CHARTERED ACCOUNTANT

Phone (416) 877-0109

5 Wesleyan Street, Georgetown, Ontario L7G 2E2

CLIP AND SAVE THIS AD is the company that gives you a LIFETIME (FULL LIFETIME WARRANTY) on the muffler, tailpipe, exhaust pipe and labor! (for as long as you own your car) That's a guarantee. So don't waste your time shopping around.

Nobody's going to beat this offer!

NO WAITING FOR PARTS

Your multiler tailpipe and exhausi pipe are always in stock!

CUSTOM PIPE BUSDING . . DUAL CONVERSIONS

RICH'S SERVICE CENTRE

A A FILE FARE BARRETTER TO THE FOR THE

853-2940

Hwy. 7 - East of Acton LIMITED

triple with handicap with the former taking it 699-693.

With these results and the other players' the team standings show the Sluggers moved ahead of the Half and Halfers and the Six Dolls moved up in front of the Raiders. The other teams held constant,

Here's how they look. Corner Pins 114, 747s 110, Blue Jays 102, Expos 96, Sluggers 94, Half and Halfers 91, Rolling Pins 89, Six Dolls 84, Raiders 83, Slow and Easy 76 and Friendly Five

meet to be held in Burlington, in April,

The meet got off to a delayed start but, once it started all went smoothly. The parents' committee were very surprised at the number of spectators that arrived to watch the meet (in excess of 200 people). They would like to thank all those individuals that helped in the meet in many ways. Without the help of these interested

people we would not be able

to host meets of this size. We

thank you again. The recreation department made arrangements for the Ontario Sports Travelcade to come to Halton Hills between March 5 and 7, 1980. While in town the Travelcade staff presented a clinic for compelitive speed swimmers and their parents on Wednesday,

March 5. Trevor Tiffany, coach of

the Etoblcoke Swim Club and national caliber swimmers, ran the clinic and did a water session explaining to the parents and coaches what to watch for in strokes and starts. After the water session the whole group

watched films on free style.

breast stroke and butterfly. The clinic was attended by 30 adults and 28 swimmers and it is hoped that in the future we will be able to hold a clinic over a morning rather than just over a couple of hours.

Registration for the spring swimming lessons will be from Monday, March 31 to April 7 at the pools, starting at 4:00 p.m. on March 31 and during regular program time, the rest of the registration period. For more information please call the recreation department 877-5185, ext. 60, 61.

The test day for the Red Cross levels will be March 29. Please contact your instructor about the exact time of your test.

A gift to the Red Cross of your time or money is a gift to your community. The Red Cross is actively working to make your community a better place through a variety of health, education and social programs.

The Spring Leisure Activity Brochure (Green) was in the paper last week and if you haven't received yours yet you can get them from the arenas, town offices and pools,

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the pool programs please feel free to contact the Assistant Pool Supervisors, at the pools or Glen Campbell at B77-5185, ext. 60,





Reports of child abuse have more than doubled over the past five years.

The new Ontario Child Welfare Act requires that professional persons who work with or who treat children must report suspected cases of child abuse to a Children's Aid Society.

That's the law.

Reporting suspicions of child abuse is one of the best ways to help prevent child abuse happening again.

Child abuse is everyone's concern. Teachers, doctors, nurses, social workers-all persons who work with or who treat children - need your active support if they are to keep children from being abused. The professionals need your assistance. You're part of the solution.

To find out more about child abuse write for our free booklet, "YOU AND THE ABUSED CHILD".

Write to: Child Abuse Information Ministry of Community and Social Services 7th Floor, Hepburn Building Queen's Park, Toronto, Ontario M7A 1E9

Ignoring it won't make it go away.



Keith Norton, Minister of Community and Social Services William Davis, Premier.

Ontario